
August 14, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Battalion Chief Cory S. Richter from Indian River County Fire Rescue 
in support of his running for Region II Director of the NAEMT Board of Directors.  I have known Cory 
personally and professionally for the past 13 years and cannot think of any person more qualified to 
serve on the NAEMT board in this position.  I too work for Indian River County Fire Rescue as a 
Lieutenant Firefighter/Paramedic, EMS FTO, EMS and Fire Instructor.  I assist Cory with teaching multiple 
NAEMT courses to include PHTLS, AMLS, and EPC not only at our Fire Department but around the state 
of Florida as well.   

Besides being Battalion Chief of Training, Cory serves on multiple committees and groups at the local, 
Regional, State and National levels, and chairs several of those committees.  Cory has been instrumental 
at the State level for the EMS Advisory Council, the Strategic Visions Committee, the FDOT motorcycle, 
and bicycle safety committees. Florida Trauma Registry Task Force, APCO EMD Coordinator/Instructor, 
AHA Training Center Coordinator, and NAEMT Coordinator and affiliate faculty for all the courses we 
teach. 

Cory would be an excellent choice to serve as the Region II Director for the NAEMT Board of Directors to 
help guide the future of EMS and NAEMT. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Stephen R. Greer Lt. Firefighter/Paramedic EMS FTO 


